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You Wouldn't Trust Just Anyone
to Driue Yqur Uehicles
IPPRRT=" S0 why trust just any

company to insure
your organization?

“Cut Rate” insurance may sound good,

however are you really getting the insurance
protection and service you need?

. <
With VFIS you get over 30 years experience,
dependable, proven protection and service.

Let us put YOU back in the driver’s seat.

Vanessa K. Free Driver Training Class

Every Emergency Service Responder is required to take this class annually to meet the law,
This includes all Fire, EMS, and Law Enforcement.

For more information, please contact:

VFIS/J. Mark Bowety Insurance VFIS/The Steve Frost Agency
(800) 752-9620 (800) 3328347

VFIS The World’s Leading Provider of Insurance and
&

sion of Glalloter Insurance Group

Training Services for Emergency Service Organizations

Executive Directors
Comments

When was the last time that you had a truly amazing training expe-
rience? If it has been a while, then you definitely need to participate in the
cadaver lab at the symposium this year. It is exciting to have such an experi-
ence available to the providers at our symposium this fall. With the procedural
cadaver lab for the Pre-Hospital Professional, the instructors will break the
mold of the traditional classroom, and bring the experience alive with hands-
on interactive instruction and real world experiences. In addition to this great
experience we have a great list of topics and speakers including several that
are nationally recognized. There is more information and a list of topics and
speakers in the back of the newsletter.

The convention is just around the corner. I hope that you have made
plans to attend and be a part of this exciting event. We are in Pigeon Forge at the
Music Road Hotel and Inn this year. In addition to all the contests and events
going on at the hotel, Pigeon Forge has a lot of things for you and your family
to do in your down time. Please remember that the convention is planned for
you and your squad. It is a great place to learn new things, see the latest equip-
ment in the vendor hall and meet new people that have the same interest as
you. It is also a very important time as new state officers are elected to lead the
association in the coming year. I look forward to seeing you there.

Have you ever heard anyone say “what’s in it for me” or “what do I get
out of the deal”? Its something to think about. Does your squad do anything
for its members? I know that several squads have dinner meetings during the
year, some give out t-shirts, hats and sweatshirts, etc. I think it is great for
squads to show their members that they are appreciated by giving back to their
members. You don't have to spend a war pension and there is an abundance of
things that you can do to show your appreciation to your members. Remem-
ber that your members are the ones that make the sacrifices to answer calls,
take training, and make your squad what it is. Make sure that you remember
your County Commissions, Mayors, State Legislatures and Senators, and other
elected officials, and local business that support you when you have a dinner or
event. Inviting these people gets them involved in your squad and shows them
that you care about them and their support.

Thank you for all that you do for your squad and the association. If I
can be of any assistance please give me a call at the office or send me an e-mail.

Stacy Rhodes
Executive Director



A Message From Our State President
John Weaver

I appreciate the opportunity that you have given me over the last 8
years to serve you. I have said this many times that we are part of the greatest
organizations in the country. We have great members all over the state. During
my term of office we have accomplished several things. We have decreased
expenses, increased training opportunities and improved the convention/sym-
posium. The Officers and Executive Director have moved us into the 21st cen-
tury with updating the roster and office improvements. Together we have made
TARS stronger. We have expanded into other states recently. Please continue to
support all of the state officers as well as you have me. They need your help with
moving us forward.

I look forward to seeing all of you at convention in Pigeon Forge. Bring
a team and compete, or just come for the fellowship. The symposium is another
opportunity that you have to take training.

In each region, I asked the same question...Do you like when the offi-
cers come by to visit on region travels? In each of the 4 regions, I got the same
answer...YES!!!!' When the officers are coming to visit there are a few things
that you should do...come out and meet with us. We learn from each other
and one of your members might have a question for us that you don’t know
the answer to. You should get every member there that you possibly can. Some
members never get the chance to go to convention or a region meeting...this
may be the only time that they get to see someone from the organization. You
should invite local media to be present...this is a PR event for your squad. If
you can't get them there, take a photo of the officers at your building and put
it in the paper. This will help your image in the public eye. During June travels
not a single squad took photos for the newspaper. Remember we are just there
to visit with you, not to do an inspection.

Send your members out to training. We work very hard on classes to
make them better. We have had to cancel classes this year due to lack of partic-
ipation. If each department sent one person to a class, we would fill up the class
in your region. You don’t have to send the entire department. Send one or two
and have them bring back the knowledge that they learn to your squad. Our
classes are exceptional. If you have been to a class, remember it has a 4 year
expiration on the certification. You will find that our classes are comparable
to classes offered from other agencies for 3 times the price. If you took an ad-
vanced extrication class for 20 hours from another company it would cost you
approximately $500. If you took it from TARS it would cost $85.

(Con’t on Page 17)

State Vice-President
Kevin “Bucky” Ayers

As I start to think about what to write in this message, a lot of things
come to mind. As I approach the end of my second year as the TARS State
VP, please take my sincere gratitude for allowing me serve everyone for the
past 2 years. Over this period of time I have learned a lot of different things
on the everyday operations of this organization. As training is in full swing
now and classes are going well, please remember that we have a new class to
offer this year. It's being called the Race Car class, and it is being held at the
Kingsport Lifesaving Headquarters in the latter part of the year. Lets see if
we can fill this up and all the other classes remaining this year. Something
else to think about in your squad, is in the future, we have been knocking
around the idea of regional teams for our water rescue call outs and also
to help teach/instruct with the Swift Water Classes. If you know of some-
one that has these skills and enjoys the water please let them know about
this opportunity. As another summer is well under way, everyone please
be prepared for those sudden storms that we may encounter as they may
come with flash flood waters and possible wind storms with lots of damage.

With another year coming around so quickly everyone knows what is
just around the corner, with that being the TARS Symposium & Convention.
The EMS Symposium is looking to be one of the best so far with the lineup
of speakers and the cadaver lab for those interested. Remember that if you
are interested in running for a position as a TARS Officer please get your ap-
plication into the nominating committee for their approval. Also it is time to
get teams ready and geared up for all the activities going on that weekend.
Remember it is all about having fun and competing against other squads. No
matter if you win or lose you are still a winner for coming and giving your best.
If there is anything I can do to help anyone, feel free to give me a call anytime.
Also a Special Thank You to everyone who gives their time to serve in any
capacity with a Rescue Squad. Everyone have a great summer and stay safe.

There are no Lone Ranger Leaders.
1 hink about it: If vour alone, you're no
leading anvbody, are you?

John C. Maxwell




State Secretary
Dujuana Naylor

Over the last few years we as state officers have encouraged you to keep
the history of your individual units alive; to teach your new upcoming mem-
bers where you came from. Then it occurred to me: how many of us, me in-
cluded aren’t aware of the details of how TARS came to be. So I decided it was
time for a TARS history lesson.

Year one of your association.......

January 13, 1955 at 7:40pm EST at Johnson City Crew Headquarters

J.W. Abbott opened the organizational meeting and turned it over to Tem-
porary Chairperson Hubert Phillips and a nameless association was born. A
group of men from four different units: Elizabethton, Kingsport, Johnson City
and Greeneville, came together with one mission. That mission as stated by
C.M. Kenner of Kingsport was “the main objective of this association would be
the spreading of the First Aid Gospel throughout the state of Tennessee.”
The group determined that there was a need for officers and a board of direc-
tors, it was decided that these should consist of a president, two vice presidents,
secretary, treasurer and one person from each member unit. The first group of
elected officers was: C.M. Kenner- President, ].W. Abbott- First Vice President,
Earl Schramlin- Second Vice President, Paul Metcalf- Secretary, Charles En-
gel- Treasurer. At this point the meeting was turned over to the first president
of the organization.

The next points of business; Julian S. Wise of the Virginia Association
of Volunteer Rescue Squads was instrumental in building our organization not
only by sharing his knowledge but by donating the first dollar to the associa-
tion in order that a treasury could be started. Dues for membership were deter-
mined based upon what had to be paid to the International Association. Each
unit had to pay $32.58. Next was the name; the group agreed on Tennessee
Association of Rescue Squads (TARS). The president then appointed a bylaws
committee and the next meeting date was determined, and the group moved to
invite Morristown to join the association.

The rest of the year went by quickly as all of these things were addressed:
Hubert Phillips and his committee drafted the Constitution and Bylaws mir-
roring them after the Virginia Association and the International Association’
s and they were adopted by TARS. Bill fold size membership cards and letter
head were designed and ordered. Earl Schramlin and his committee succeeded
in getting legislation introduced to authorize the issuance of free license plates
to all squad owned mobile units.

The secretary was appointed as historian until one could be elected. Jellico
Squad was asked to join TARS. The round emblem with the cross and dove
was designed by S.S. Jones and Johnson City and adopted by TARS. A mem-
bership committee was appointed and charged with the endeavor of strength-
ening membership and a membership application was drafted and adopted.
By the end of the year attendance at the meetings consisted of persons from
Elizabethton, Greenville, Johnson City, Kingsport, Jellico, Rockwood, and
Oak Ridge.

I hope that you have enjoyed your history lesson and now it is time for
a pop quiz. What is the greatest organization that has ever been established?

Be blessed, stay safe and I look forward to seeing you at convention.

TARS ANNUAL AWARDS

Please remember to send in your squads nominations for the following
awards. Information on these awards have been sent to your squads Captain
and Unit Director.

John Stiles Award

1

2. Hugh Skip Trotter Award

3. Costo McGhee Award

4 Lifetime Membership Award
5 John H. Bird Valor Award

The recipients of these awards will be presented an engraved plaque at ou
Convention Awards Banquet. If your squad has a member deserving recog-
nition for their acts or services, write a letter of nomination to the AWARDS
COMMITTEE.

ALL NOMINATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY AUGUST 15,
IN ORDER FOR THE COMMITTEE TO MAKE A SELEC-
TION AND HAVE THE ENGRAVING COMPLETED.

Please send Nominations to:

TARS Awards Committee
Bobby Darnell, Chairman
90 O’Dell Circle,
Greeneville, TN 37743




2013 CONVENTION

The 58th Annual TARS Convention
and EMS Symposium will be held Oc-
tober 2-5, 2013 at the Music Road Ho-
tel and Convention Center in Pigeon
Forge, TN. The pre-registration form
and the Hotel Reservation informa-
tion are included in this newsletter.
Please take care of these items early to
avoid delays or possible sell-outs.

CONTESTS

Some contests scheduled are the Ve-
hicle Extrication Contest, the Rescue
Challenge, the Emergency Care Con-
test, the (EVOC) Emergency Driving
Contest, and the Rambling Rescue
Race. Don't forget the Corn Hole and
the Turn-Out Gear Competitions.
Rules and entry forms have been sent
to your squad, so get with some fellow
members and enter.

OO
Challenge Coins

The Convention Challenge Coins are
in and everyone that registers for the
convention will receive one coin with
their registration packet.

On behalf of the State Officers,
we hope you have an exciting and
enjoyable convention!

PIGEON FORGE, TN

Pre-Registration Fees

(Package A’) $35 person, which in-
cludes your registration fee, name
badge and Fun-Night ticket.

(Package ‘B’) $55 per person, which
includes your registration fee, name
badge, Fun-Night ticket, and Awards
Banquet ticket.

EXTRA BANQUET TICKETS will
be available to Non-TARS/WATARS
guests of registered members at a cost
of $40 each.

Thursday October 3:
Lumberjack Feud

Adult Tickets —$40

Child Ticket (age 3-11) —$25

weoet(After September 10) ¢
Pkg. A is $40

Pkg. B is $65

Extra Banquet Ticket is $40.

Your reservations at the hotel need
to be made as soon as possible. Their
reservation numbers are listed here
along with the room rate information.
Remember check in is typically after
3:00 PM, so please do not make a res-
ervation and arrive at 12:00 noon and
expect your room to be available. Lets
remember that we are a guest in the
Host City and that Courtesy is Conta-
gious. It is up to each of us to leave a
good impression of our Organization
wherever we visit.

2013 Convention

Hotel Information

saln the heart of action-packed Pigeon|
= Forge, Tennessee, with a beautiful view of
the Smoky Mountains, Music Road Ho-
Ltel offers first class accommodations and
#delightful southern hospitality. With its
e large, luxury guest rooms, Music Road|
Hotel offers private balconies overlook-
ing the river, a full hot breakfast, and endless fun and relaxation at our seasonal
outdoor water park and 24 hour indoor heated pool and spa. We are a smoke-
free and pet-free facility and now offer free Wi-Fi. Escape to Music Road Hotel
for an unforgettable Smoky Mountain experience!

FOR RESERVATIONS:

1-800-429-7700 (Request TN ASSOCIATION OF RESCUE SQUADS room
block)

For Online Reservations go to:
https://secure.musicroadhotel.com/V1WebControls/ GroupComments.aspx.
Group Access Codes: Group ID: 3658 Password: 37000303

THURSDAY NIGHT ENTERTAINMENT

“LUMBERJAC "

PIGEON FORGE, TN

FEUD ﬁ_;’

Don’t miss the opportumty to celebrate the rich heritage of the Smoky Moun-
tain logger with an evening of “axe-tion” packed fun at the Lumberjack Feud!
You will become part of this feudin’ fun as two rival logging families, Dawson’s
and McGraw’s, fight for survival in the Smoky Mountains. Cheer your family to
victory during this feud featuring real ESPN Lumberjack athletes, high flying
TimberDogs, and log pulling draft horses. It’s an axe swinging, log rolling, and
tree climbing action experience unlike anything in the Smoky Mountains. You
can enjoy all of this along with a meal including, Mouthwatering Herb Roast-
ed Chicken Breast, Applewood Slow Roasted Pork Loin w/Gravy, Mamaw’s
Mashed Potatoes, Southern Style Green Beans, Creamy Mac and Cheese, Din-
ner Roll, Apple Jack Fritter, Unlimited Pepsi Beverages, Sweet Tea and coffee.
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STEPHEN R. CARDEN FOUNDATION
Founding Members

Stephen R. Carden
Doug & Letha Warren

AngieBowen & Todd Derrick
VFIS Insurance (Steve Frost & Mark Bowery)

Charter Sponsors:
Roy Goddard
Union County Rescue Squad

Luis & Nancy Davila

George & Earline Young
Pull-A-Part

State Chaplain
Bobby Darnell

I hope everyone is doing well and having a great summer. I have en-
joyed visiting several squads and meeting so many great people, in our state
travels. I have been sharing information and trying to help with any questions
on Chaplains or Honor Guard teams. So please come out to meet and talk to
us when we are scheduled to visit your squad. TARS now has an honor guard
manual and we hope that this will help answer any questions you may have on
the state honor guard. We are going to have a silent auction at this year’s con-
vention during fun nite to raise funds for uniforms and badges for the honor
guard. Also want to remind you that the nominations for awards are to be
mailed to me and are due by August 15. The list of awards, rules and pertinent
information have been sent to your squads Captain and Unit Director. If your
squad has a deceased member this year, please fill out the Application for Me-
morial Plaque and send in along with a picture of member to the state office for
the memorial service no later than September 1. If I can help in any way please
give me a call. Thank you for all you do to help others. Don't forget to take time
for yourself, to re-lax and enjoy all the beauty God has created.

Praying for you

But those who wait on the Lord shall renew their strength. They shall mount
up with wings like eagles. Isaiah 40:31

Stephen R. Carden Foundation
Scholarships Awarded

The foundation is proud to announce that we were able to provide 17
scholarships to members of 7 squads this year. Congratulations to Dickson
County, Union County, Greeneville, Humboldt Area, Bluft City, and Benton
County Rescue Squads, and the Tennessee City Fire Department. These squads
will receive training in classes on Swift Water, RSAR, Motorsports, Extrica-
tion Instructor I, Big Rig, and School Bus Rescue. We trust that you will learn
something new and exciting, and the training that you receive will benefit your
communities.

The foundation has received its 501(c)(3) non-profit status along with all
other state requirements. Donations are still being accepted and are always
welcome. Anyone wanting to make a donation may mail it to the Stephen R.
Carden Foundation, 2906 Tazewell Pike, Ste. B, Knoxville, TN 37918.

We appreciate the opportunity to make a difference in the squads and sup-
porting TARS at the same time.

SAF-T ENTERPRISES

Highway and Construction Safety Items

l_

B
—-1=

IL |

sEmergency Lighting Systems- Strobes and LED custom installed
sBamicades- Type 1, Type 2, & Type 3
sLights- Solar Powered & Battery
sBalloon Lights
+Drums- Safety Vest- Rain Wear
#5igns- Mesh, Metal, & Vinyl
*Sign Stands
sloves- Safely Glasses
+Aurow Boards- Message Boards

Sal-T Enterprise
8500 Old Butledge Pike
Eneconlle, TH 37934
BE5-932-2553

Leroy Lynn-Sales Manager
Bh3-T40-6252

Haobert Lawson-Sales Hep
8557400858

Doug Beeler-Owner
B65-740-1334




State Historian
Dale Dodds

I hope everyone is having a great year so far! This crazy weather is really
testing everyone and of course everyone is feeling the pinch from the economy
we are stuck with for now. All of the remaining TARS training classes still have
vacancies but hopefully they will fill up soon. The convention is not too far off
so plan ahead and get those photos, stories, and newspaper articles to me for
credit in the scrapbook competition. The dual category scrapbook competition
was not a success so we will be back to an all-in-one format as we have always
done before. In this years state scrapbook, I am going to have a section just
for some of our oldest rescue trucks. If anyone has photos of their first rescue
trucks or if those trucks are still in service please pull them out and photograph
them and send the photos and information to me at your earliest convenience
so i can include them in the state scrapbook. Below are a few photos to give you
an idea what i am looking for. I will be seeking reelection as tars state historian
and would appreciate your support. If you have any questions please call or
e-mail (423-823-0622) (baileytonpdchief@aol.com)

You can’t build a reputation on what you are going to do.

Henry For

2013 Meetings

Captain / Unit Directors

July 20 @ 5:00 PM CST DoubleTree Hotel, Murfreesboro
(Reservations 615-895-5555)
October 5 Time TBD Music Road Hotel, Pigeon Forge

Convention

Region III Vice-President
Cecil Nunley

I hope everyone is having a great start to the summer months. Remember to
share safety tips to those who will be swimming and boating this summer. I'm
looking forward to being a part of the planning in the upcoming convention
held in Pigeon Forge. I encourage you all to begin getting teams together for
good competition and hope you bring family along as well since its always a
good time.

Please remember that TARS received the funding to purchase the new sonar
that is being housed in Coftee County Rescue. If this equipment is needed then
notify that unit or myself and I will make arrangements.

Once again I hope you all enjoy your summer months and will see you all in
October.

LOOK US UP
ONFACEBOOK

2013 EMS Symposium
Procedural Cadaver Lab Information

Do you like hands on training that is exciting and different? The
Tennessee Association of Rescue Squads is excited to offer a “Pro-
cedural Cadaver Lab” lead by Phil Sanderson, NREMT, BS, MHA
at our symposium this year. With the procedural cadaver lab for
the Pre-Hospital Professional, the instructors will break the mold
of the traditional classroom, and bring the experience alive with
hands-on interactive instruction and real world experiences. This
cadaver lab is a must do training experience that brings on new
meanings to the definition of training. Your skills can be put to the
test with the advanced lessons and procedures in human anatomy
and physiology in relation to advanced airway techniques and other
advanced technologies. This one hour break out session is available
to all participants regardless of provider level and will be available
on both days of the symposium.




2013 TARS EMS Symposium
& Cadaver Lab
October 2-3, 2013

Make your plans now to attend the 4th Annual TARS EMS Symposium. In
addition to our symposium, we are excited to announce that we will be having
cadaver lab breakout sessions along with our symposium this year. We have a
great line up of speakers and topics scheduled for you this year. Seating for the
symposium is limited to 200 participants and attendance for the cadaver lab
will be limited to 150 people.

Mark your calendars and make plans to attend. We promise you will have
a good time and learn something new.

Wednesday October 2:
7:00 Registration
8:15 Welcome

8:15 Breathe...Stress Management for EMS - Greg Miller, Galinburg Fire Department

9:15 Emergent Management of Acute Ischemic Stroke - Dr. Jason Thurman, Vanderbilt ED
10:15 Break (Visit Vendors)

10:45 Autoimmune 1 in 5 Have it, But What Is It? - Mark Wilbanks, Knoxville Fire Depart-
ment

11:45 Lunch on your own

1:15 Head Trauma - Dr. Karen Gilson, TARS Medical Director

2:15 Technology: Moving Forward While Moving Backwards - Charlie Elliott, Oak Ridge
Fire Department

3:15 Break

3:45 The Everchanging World of Trauma - Chad Sims / Kurt Wieger, UT Lifestar

4:45 Adjourn

Thursday October 3:

8:00 Welcome - Announcements

8:00 Harness Hang Syndrome - Todd Derrick, Oak Ridge Fire Department

9:15 Electric Shock Drowning - Joe Campbell, TWRA

10:15 Break (Visit Exhibitors)

10:45 Emergency Medicine in the Wilderness - Jonathon Guthrie, Air-Evac

11:45 Lunch on your own

1:15 Are You Smarter Than a Pediatric Patient - Lee Blair, Monroe Caroll Jr’s. Childrens
Hospital

2:15 Child Abuse: What Can You Do? - Allen Dale Davis, Wings Air Rescue, Dir. Hancock
Co. EMS

3:15 Break (Visit Exhibitors)

3:45 When Seconds Count - First on the Scene - Corey Pittman, Mission Hospital, NC
4:45 Adjourn

YOU MAY ALSO
REGISTER ONLINE AT

.TNARS.ORG

2012 TARS
EMS SYMPOSIUM
& CADAVER LAB

Registration Form

One name per registration form please.
Copy as needed. This registration form is
good only for symposium and cadaver lab.
On-site registration subject to availability.

Name

Title: _ EMT-P __ EMT-IV _ EMT
_FR _EMD _ RN

Organization

Address

City, State, Zip
$85 Sympoium Only

$140 Symposium & Cadaver Lab
(After September 10, 2013 Cost is $95 and
$150)

Mail completed registration form and
check or money order (payable to TARS)
to:

TARS State Office
2906 Tazewell Pike Suite ‘B’
Knoxville, TN 37918



Region II Vice-President

Jim Houston

It's only May and we are already having temperatures near 90 degrees. As we
head into summer there are dangers that come with the climbing tempera-
tures. Rescue personnel are at a much higher risk during hot weather. The risk
can increase due to wearing turnout gear during vehicle extrication and due to
prolonged sun exposure during water related recoveries. The dangers of heat
exhaustion and heat stroke increase dramatically. It's important for everyone to
know the difference between exhaustion and stroke, to recognize the signs and
symptoms of each and know a few precautions.
Signs of heat exhaustion are heavy sweating, cool, moist, pale or flushed skin,
headache, dizziness or weakness and nausea. These symptoms may lead to heat
stroke.
Signs of heat stroke are high body temperature, flushed hot dry skin with NO
sweating, vomiting, weak rapid pulse, change in consciousness, confusion and
shallow breathing. These symptoms can be life threatening. Seek immediate
medical attention and watch the person closely.
Precautions can be taken to avoid heat intolerance.
. Drink water in frequent, small amounts. Don't wait until you feel
thirsty to drink water. Don’t drink alcohol, caffeine or sugary drinks.
Don't take salt tablets.

. Wear loose, lightweight, light-colored clothes and a hat. Wear sun
screen with at least an SPF of 15.

. Stay in a cool place during the hottest hours of the day, from about
10 am. to 4 p.m.

. Don't leave children, pets or senior citizens unattended in a car for

even a few minutes.

B T a e W W W W W Wb W
(President Con't)

I had someone complain about the training. When I questioned him...the last

time he took a college class...1992, the last time he sent a squad member to a
college class...several years. We need your support to keep our organization
growing.

Continue the good work that each of you does in your respective com-
munities. You are making a difference in somebody’s life. You may not always
know that you do but you have If I can be of serVice to you, please contact me.

Take care of each other, God bless each of you.

GeoConex® Corporation

GeoConex® has developed a comprehensive “Next Gener-
ation 911" Ready CAD system (computer-aided dispatch)
that is second to none. We are in the process of bringing
all of our software products into the “Next Generation

911" world. By doing this we can offer a complete set of
software solutions that can be used in your dispatch cen-
ter, your community, or across your state. Are you ready for
'the next Ieap of technology in the public safety industry?

e would like an opportunity to help

GeoConex’

Your Connection for Life

iew the list of software products
ently offer and contact us if we
agency.
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GeoConex® Software and
Services:

e GeoConex” NG911 CAD
e GeoConex Mobile CAD
e GeoConex GIS Viewer

¢ GeoConex Emergency Notification System
e GeoConex’ DataManager

e GeoConex Mobile Mapmaker

e GeoConex® Editor

¢ GeoConex HSM: Incident Plotting

e GeoConex’ AVLAMS

e GeoConex’ RMS

e GeoConex JMS

e GeoConex CMP

e Software and Training Solutions

4@

GeoConex®Corporation
5923 Maynardville Hwy PhB# 109
Knoxville, TN 37918 P
Office (865) 686-0411 GeoConex
Toll Free (8881 610-5116
Fax (865) 686-0046

Your Connection for Life
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